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March 27, 2012 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Experimental Licensing Branch 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
 
Subject:  Narrative Statement for Experimental License 0149-EX-PL-2012 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
An experimental license is required for the demonstration and test validation of government 
requirements for an on-going government program referred to as Prophet.  This Prophet 
equipment is being developed under an in-progress Department of the Army contract.   This 
demo/testing will include outdoor Over-The-Air (OTA) transmissions in the vicinity of GDC4S’ 
Scottsdale Facility. 
 
Please contact me if you need any additional information or have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gil O. Estrella 
EMC Group 
General Dynamics C4 Systems (GDC4S)
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